

GREEK ORTHODOX METROPOLIS OF DENVER CHURCH MUSIC FEDERATION

THE FRANK AND XENIA ANTON DESBY MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP

August 20, 2025

Dear Metropolis of Denver Parish Priests and Church Musicians,

Once again, The Frank and Xenia Desby Memorial Scholarship Fund will be granting scholarships to qualified Greek Orthodox church musicians in the Denver Metropolis!

We are encouraging members that have an interest in furthering their musical talents in organ or piano, conducting, voice training, choral singing, and Byzantine chanting to apply for this scholarship. The scholarship provides an excellent opportunity for the recipient to learn and further serve our Greek Orthodox Church.

The awards will depend on the number of scholarship applicants selected who will share up to a maximum of \$1000 each. Typically, no more than 2-3 applicants are chosen to share a total of \$2000.

Scholarship applicants are required to submit all the Application and Recommendation Forms to the Scholarship Committee. Applications must be received no later than **October 20**th, at which time the Metropolis Executive Board will select the candidate(s). Awards will be announced at the *Metropolis of Denver Music Ministry Conference in Denver, CO, Oct. 30 – Nov. 2, 2025.*

Yours truly,

Rena Poletes and George Stefanidakis Scholarship Committee

To further continue the education and training of Greek
Orthodox Denver Metropolis Church Musicians, contributions to
the Music Ministry Scholarship Fund are greatly appreciated.

